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NLMK and Paul Wurth 
accomplish major Blast 
Furnace Reline 
successfully

NLMK’s BF6 after complete rebuilt.

Within the frame of NLMK Group’s Strategy 2022, No. 
6 Blast Furnace at NLMK’s main site in Lipetsk, 
Russia, has been completely rebuilt during a furnace 
outage stretching from May until October. On October 
31st, short before midnight, the new Blast Furnace No. 
6, designed and equipped by Paul Wurth, has been 
blown-in.
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